
Part of St John Bosco Catholic Academy Company, 08608177 (registered in England and Wales), registered office Burton Road, Dudley, DY1 3B 

  

 

             St. Chad’s Catholic Primary School, Sedgley.   

                              Tel: 01384 818720. 

                    www.st-chads.dudley.sch.uk 

Parish website: www.rcsedgley.com 
 

 

 

24th March  2018. 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         

Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
Reception: Giovanni for his fabulous, independent reading and writing. 

Y1: Olivia for working hard at home to reach her targets. 

Y2: Dalton for working hard, particularly in R.E 

Y3: Jude for a fantastic mini saga based on Toy Story 

Y4: Kyra for showing such a good determined attitude to her work – keep it up! 

Y5: Isabel for improving every week in her arithmetic tests. 

Y6: Jesna for excellent effort in all subjects and a big improvement in her SPaG work. 

 

Golden ticket winners: Millie and Olivia  

 

Holy Week and Easter assembly:  

 

As next week is Holy Week, we will be holding “mini” assemblies every day, with one class leading a 

reflection.  All parents are welcome to attend. 

 

Monday at 2.50pm Y4 - Palm Sunday  

Tuesday at 2.50pm Y3 - The Last Supper,  

Wednesday at 2.50pm Y5 - Agony in the garden and arrest of Jesus 

Thursday  at 9.15am we will have a whole school assembly with Y6 

completing the Holy Week reflections with the Journey to Calvary.  

 

The assembly will then move to the celebration of Easter. Children from Reception, Y1 and Y2 are 

invited to make an Easter bonnet. Children from Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 are invited to decorate eggs.  

There will be a prize for the winner in each class. 

 

Scarlet Fever and Slap Cheek: 

 

We have been advised that we have a confirmed case of Scarlet Fever and 

several confirmed cases of Slap Cheek in school. Please see the separate 

letter with advice from Public Health England which has been sent out on 

SchoolsBuddy today. 

 

 

Funday Fridays: A donation of £1 per child for each day would be appreciated towards the stated 

charity. Information on the charities can be found on the school website. 

 

Friday 23rd March we wore Mad Hair for the Rwanda Appeal 

 

Thursday 29th March dress as “Bright as you Like” for NSPCC.  
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Easter Raffle:  tickets are now on sale at 20p each.  This will be drawn on 

Thursday 29th March. 

 

 

IPad: I’m pleased to say that we found the mislaid IPad buried under some books. 

 

 

 

School closes on Thursday 29 March at 1.30pm and 

reopens on Monday 16 April at 8.55am  

 
 

 

 

 

Have a good week, 

 

S. M. Mason. 

 

 


